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DATE: 18 January 1999

TO/DEST: Coordinator, Transit Services Committee

FROM/EXP: Interim General Manager

SUBJECT/OBJET: BICYCLES ON BUSES

DEPARTMENTAL RECOMMENDATION

That the Transit Services Committee receive this report for information.

BACKGROUND

At the Transit Services Committee of 26 August 1998, Commissioner Holmes asked that staff
report back on allowing bicycles on buses, as is done in other properties.  This brief report
responds to this request.

CURRENT POLICY

Currently, the Commission’s policy about carrying bicycles on buses is that they can be carried,
inside the bus, at the discretion of the driver.  Bicycles, like any other large object, can be carried
on buses so long as they do not impede the movement of customers in aisles.  Cyclists take
advantage of this policy from time to time and bicycles are carried in off-peak periods on buses
which are not crowded, when it can be done in such a way as not to pose a danger to other
customers.

DISCUSSION

A survey of some transit properties has been carried out to find out what is done elsewhere about
allowing bicycles on buses.  The results are shown in Exhibit 1.
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It can be seen that practices vary widely.  In Hamilton and Toronto, bicycles are allowed inside
buses if there is no problem with crowding.  However, in Calgary, Hull, Winnipeg and Montreal,
bicycles are not allowed on buses at all.  In Edmonton and Vancouver, while bicycles are not
allowed inside the bus at all, they have a limited number of bicycle racks attached to the front of
buses.  These buses are used on routes where demand for the bike racks could be expected to be
highest - passing schools and close to bike paths.  We have obtained information about the bike
racks being used in Edmonton and Vancouver and will bring a recommendation to the Transit
Services Committee in the spring of 1999 proposing a pilot project.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS

There are no financial implications to this report at this time.

Approved by
M.J.E. Sheflin, P.Eng.




